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OUR FIRST NEWS LETTER OF THE YEAR 

 

From all of us in the Hillside Nursery we would like to say a big welcome 

to the new school year.  

We are all very excited for the year ahead of us. There is so much to look 

forward to, in this term we will learn about ourselves and others by cele-

brating many different cultures, including Diwali, winter solstice and not 

forgetting we will have our nativity. 

Along the way will also learn to be kind, brave and safe. 

Please see the back of this newsletter for 

the lyrics to our kindness song which is 

sung to the tune of ‘Head, Shoulders, 

Knees and Toes’ 

Jewellery 

Hooped earrings are not permitted to be worn at school as they are a safety risk. If 

a child’s earring gets caught, this could case serious injury to their ear.  Please 

change to a stud-style earring.  Thank you  

  

Monday 23rd —Literacy 

We will be reading ‘Who Are You’. Looking at what 

we like and dislike.  

Tuesday 24th—Maths 

This week the children will explore 

secondary colours. They will be intro-

duced to the vocabulary related to 

colour mixing. During this lesson we 

will learn the colour purple. 

Wednesday 25th—Maths 

In this lesson, children will expand 

their knowledge of colour mixing and 

secondary colours and learn the col-

our green. 

Thursday 26th—Maths 

Building on the prior knowledge in this 

lesson the children will learn about the colour or-

ange. 

Friday 27th—Outside Learning 

To consolidate our learning on col-

ours and exploring our school envi-

ronment looking for all the colours 

learnt. With the start of Autumn we 

will look at the trees on our grounds 

to observe the changes which are 

starting in seasons. 

 

Please ensure each child has a small drawstring bag of spare clothes that they can 

keep on their pegs in case of accidents.  All belongings will need to be clearly la-

belled with your child’s name. They do not need to bring these home every day.  

 

Children should also have a bookbag to take home their books and letters each 

day.  

Snack is provided at nursery so no food in bags—thank you.  

WB 23rd September 2024 

Our school value of the week is 

               

 Be Safe 

Our Makaton Sign of the Week 

  




